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Craig Estes Selected to Participate in Boston Bar Association’s
Public Interest Leadership Program

2008-09-25

WilmerHale Associate Craig Estes was recently chosen by the Boston Bar Association as one of
only 15 lawyers to participate as a member of its Public Interest Leadership Program (PILP) for the
2008-2009 year. This signature program is designed for lawyers with fewer than 10 years of
experience who have demonstrated leadership in public service, pro bono and organized bar

activities.

Mr. Estes, a member of the firm’s Litigation/Controversy Department, will focus on his own
leadership development and personal growth, committing 250 hours to seminars and workshops.
He will also join his PILP class in developing programs to inspire and share the importance of

public service and civic participation with the legal community.

To learn more about the BBA's Public Interest Leadership Program, please click here.


https://www.wilmerhale.com/en/
https://marketing.wilmerhale.com/craig_estes/
http://www.bostonbar.org/ps/pilp_link.htm

